Glendale Elementary School

Grant Amount $500.00
Project Funded: Live Theater Performances
Target Audience: Second Grade Students at Glendale Elementary

Final Report from Glendale Elementary School:

Shannon Bonno, teacher at Glendale Elementary, submitted the grant report below.
She also attached pictures, some of which are shown below (please do not share or
post).

The Bill and Dottie Foundation grant allowed Glendale Elementary second graders to
attend a play performance performed by the Tennessee Theatre Company. This
performance was held at the Sharonville Convention Center this past February 2024.
Approximately 42 second graders attended and absolutely enjoyed every minute. Many
of our students would not otherwise have the opportunity for an experience such as this,
without the Bill and Dottie Wilder Grant. We greatly appreciate this opportunity. There
were two performances, The Three Little Pigs and Little Red Riding Hood, both

classic children’s tales. Each of the tales were performed by actors on stage with full
costume and props. Each tale included a lesson or moral with interactive moments
within the plays for the audience to also get involved. The students shared great
excitement and many even included it in their end of the year memories. Again, we
appreciate the grant being awarded to our second graders at Glendale Elementary
School.



